STAR Testing, September 11-22

The first diocesan STAR testing window for the 2023-2024 school year is September 11-22.

Students will take the STAR math test during the week of September 11 and the STAR
Reading test during the week of September 18.

The email notification system in Renaissance Home Connect is the delivery method for
STAR test results. Results will not be sent home from the school.

If you want to see your child’s STAR test results, you must sign up for email notifications on
their Home Connect pages. And you must do it before your child takes the tests. Therefore,
if you want to view your child’s results on the upcoming STAR Math and STAR Reading tests,
you must register on Renaissance Home Connect by Monday morning, September 11.

If your child attended St. Serra last year and you signed up for email notifications on
Renaissance Home Connect then, you should not have to do it again - but it does not hurt to
follow the steps below to be sure. If your child attended a school other than St. Serra last
year or if your child attended St. Serra but you did not sign up for the email notifications of
STAR test results, here are the steps you need to follow:

1. Logon to the Renaisssance Home Connect Website:
https://global-zone53.renaissancego.com/studentprogress/homeconnect?t=274505

2. Use your child’s username and password to login and view results. (Each child
has an individual username and password to login and view results. You do not
have a family username and password. If your child does not remember his or
her username or password, contact Ellen Burrola at eburrola@serraschool.org
or your child’s teacher.)

3. Click on the orange icon labeled “Get email updates” in the upper right-hand
corner; enter your email address.

4. Check your email inbox for an email from Renaissance asking you to confirm
your email address. When you get the email, confirm your email address.

5. Repeat the process for each of your children.

Please note that the email notifications are sent just once. Therefore, if you want to
be able to refer back to the results at a later date, you must save an electronic copy of
the email or print out a hard copy for your files. The scores are not posted on the
student’s Home Connect page or saved somewhere that you can access later. (This is a
Renaissance decision, not a St. Serra decision.)
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